Mentor Safety Town
Student Aide Announcement

Please announce the following information regarding Mentor Safety Town Student Aide Applications during the daily announcements.  We will be accepting applications from February 15 through April 15.  If possible, we would like for this announcement to be made throughout this time period.  Thank you very much for your time and cooperation.  

“The Junior Women’s Club of Mentor is looking for dependable Teen-Aides to work in this summer’s Safety Town day camp.  There are two sessions with morning and afternoon classes.  Each session runs for one week - Monday through Friday, with the first session beginning Monday, June 5, 2023”.
“Consistent attendance is a must”.  

“Held at St. Mary the Assumption School, Safety Town is a great way to increase your self-esteem, make new friends, earn 30 community service hours and get a pizza party at the end of the session.  For more information and applications stop by your Guidance Counselor’s office/School office today or visit the Junior Women’s Club of Mentor’s website at www.mentorjuniorwomen.org or the Mentor Public Library.”
